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NOTICE OF RETRACTION OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

POSTING DATE: 06/30/2025 
 

Achieving a Better Life Experience (“ABLE”) Act Board is retracting the Notice of Intent to 
Award for:  

 
Request for Proposals (RFP) No. ABLE01-25 for Marketing Services 

 
If there are any questions or concerns, please contact:  

 
Name: Thomas Martin  
 
Telephone: 916-653-1728 
 
Email Address: Thomas.Martin@treasurer.ca.gov  
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